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WELCOME TO [insert class]!
[insert date] 
Dear [insert class] families,

Welcome to the new school year! We have taken on the role of Class Representatives for our class which involves: 
· Supporting the class teacher when and if required.
· Providing administrative support through co-ordination, facilitation and communication to the class parent group.
· Organising social functions e.g. morning teas and dinners for the parents, class play dates for the children. 
· Where requested by teachers, organising parent helpers for class activities and programs like swimming, reading, sports events etc. 
· Encouraging and supporting the members of the class group to get involved in school community activities and events. 
· Welcoming new families to the class and arranging appropriate introductions with other parents of the class.
We look forward to getting to know you all throughout the year and organising many fun activities. If you have any queries, please contact your friendly class reps!

Regards,

Class Rep Name 


Class Rep Name

(child’s name) 



(child’s name)

(contact details)


(contact details)
